
Waiver

By accessing and using the SJSP website, you acknowledge and agree to the following:

1.  Assumption of Risk: You understand and acknowledge that your use of the website and 
participation in any activities or events organized by SJSP may involve inherent risks. You 
voluntarily assume all risks associated with your use of the website and any activities or 
events.

2.  Release of Liability: You hereby release and discharge SJSP, its directors, o�cers, 
employees, volunteers, and a�liates from any and all claims, damages, liabilities, costs, 
and expenses arising from or in connection with your use of the website, participation in 
activities or events, or reliance on any information provided on the website.

3.  Indemnification: You agree to indemnify and hold SJSP, its directors, o�cers, employees, 
volunteers, and a�liates harmless from any claims, losses, damages, liabilities, costs, and 
expenses (including attorney's fees) arising out of or relating to your use of the website, 
violation of these terms, or infringement of any third-party rights.

4.  Accuracy of Information: While SJSP strives to provide accurate and up-to-date 
information on the website, we make no representations or warranties of any kind, 
express or implied, about the completeness, accuracy, reliability, suitability, or 
availability of the information. You acknowledge that any reliance on such information is 
at your own risk.

5.  Modification or Discontinuation: SJSP reserves the right to modify, suspend, or 
discontinue the website or any part thereof at any time without prior notice. We shall not 
be liable to you or any third party for any modification, suspension, or discontinuation of 
the website.

6.  Third-Party Links: The website may contain links to third-party websites. SJSP does not 
endorse, control, or assume any responsibility for the content, privacy policies, or 
practices of these websites. You access third-party websites at your own risk.

7.  Governing Law and Jurisdiction: These terms and your use of the website shall be 
governed by and construed in accordance with the laws of the jurisdiction where SJSP is 
located, without regard to its conflict of law provisions. Any legal action or proceeding 
arising out of or relating to these terms or your use of the website shall be exclusively 
brought in the competent courts of that jurisdiction.



By using the SJSP website, you acknowledge that you have read, understood, and agreed to 

this waiver. If you do not agree to these terms, you should refrain from using the website.


